











16th September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

KS2 DISCO - FRIDAY 4TH NOVEMBER 2022

We will be holding a disco in the school hall at 3pm on Friday 4^{th} November 2022 for Years 3, 4, 5 & 6. The disco will finish at 4.30pm and children will need to be collected from their classes at this time promptly.

The disco will be run by the Friends of St Mary & St Peter and it is wonderful. The cost is £3.50 and this will include a drink and snack for your child and will help to boost much needed funds for the Friends to go towards any future events held by them.

Please go onto Wisepay – General Payments to give permission for your child to attend and make payment. <u>The</u> deadline for giving permission and making payment is midday on 4th November 2022.

Yours sincerely

Mrs A Goddard Head of School





